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HAL J. RASMUSSEN OPERATING, INC.
S1X DESTA DRIVE. SUITE 5850
MIDLAND. TEXAS 79705
(915) 687-1664

March 15, 1990

Oil Conservation Division
P.0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn: Mr. Jerry Sexton
Dear Mr. Sexton:

As a result of the recent recompletion of the State "A" A/C
1, well # 73 as a Jalmat oil well, we are requesting a 40 acre
proration unit be assigned to the above well. The 40 acres dedi-
cated to this well will result in a reduction of the non-standard
proration unit in section 23, T 23 S, R 36 E.

Enclosed are revised plats for the wells no.’s 73, 26 and
27, 105 and 98 which reflect the 40 acre reduction in the prora-
tion unit.

If you have any questions or need any further information
Please let me know at 915-687-1664. Thank you for your con-
sideration in this manner.

Sincerely,
HAL J. RASMUSSEN OPERATING, INC.
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Jay Cherski
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